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Repair works on quay at Blue Lagoon - Comino 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners and the general 

public that repair works will be carried out on the quay at Blue Lagoon in Comino. 

 

The works will start on Monday 3rd December 2018 within the area shown hatched on 

attached chart. 

 

Due to weather limitations the work will be in progress until further notice.  

 

A diver may be involved in the works. 

 

Masters and vessel operators are instructed that they are to keep a sharp lookout 

navigate at very slow speed when approaching the quay. 

 

They are to comply with any instructions as given by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) 

on VHF channel12. 

 

  

 
 
 

Chart Affected: BA 211A 
 




